
164

APPENDIX D.

A SUITABLE DRESS FOR GIRLS.

A simple dress for girls suiiahk' for taking |»h>.sical t-xtTciscs or game;'
<and as illustrau-d in ihc Syllabus) coii>)i^is nt a tunic, a jersey or-hUnisi,
and knickers. Tlu- tunic atid knickers may Ijc niadt uf blue serRe, and if a
blouse is worn, it should he made of ;,unie washing material.

The tunic, which requires tw() wiihh-^ 'if ser^e. may I c Kathered ur, pre-
ferably, pleated into a small yoke with .-.traps passing over ihe -.boulders.
The dress easily slips nn over the head, and the shoulder straps are then
fastened. It should he worn with a loose tielt or girdle. In no case should
any form of stiff corset be used. iSie Fig. 75.)

The knickers, with their detachalile washing lining, should replaa- dl
petticoats. They should not be too ample, and should not be visible l)eb w
the tunic. They are warmer than petticoats aTid allow greater freedom of
movement.

Any plain blouse may be worn with the tunic, or a woollen jersey may be
substituted in cold weather. (Sec Fig. 76.)

For the tunic some 2 to 2'/a yards are usually required, and for the
knickers about iVa to 2 yards. It may he .found possible in some schools to
provide patterns, or to show girls hoiv to make such articles for themselves.
Such a dress, though primarily designed for physical exerci.ses, is entirely
suitable for ordinary school use. iScc Fig. 77.)

Thoiiph it is, of course, not practicable to introduce this dress into all

Public Elementary Schools, or in the case of all girls, yet in many schools
there are children whose parents are both willing and able to prtivide them
with appropriate clothing. The adoption of a dress of this kmd, which is

at the same time useful and becoming, tends to encourage that love of neat-
ness and simplicity which every teach t should eiideav.iur to cultivate among
the girls. And as it allows free scope for all movements of the Ixidy and
limbs, it cannot fail to promote healthy physical development.

Fig. 76,

Fio. 77.


